
 

 

 

 

 

 

11th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ HOODIES 

As your child’s time at Bourne Abbey nears to a close, the school is looking forward to creating 

memories for them to take on their journey to secondary school. Part of this will be the opportunity to 

purchase a leavers’ hoodie organised by the PTFA.  We hope to supply the hoodies in time for the start 

of Term 6 so children can enjoy wearing them in their last weeks at primary school.  However, please 

note that these are designed as outerwear and children will not be permitted to wear them during 

lessons. 

 

The hoodies are available in Bourne Abbey blue with white print at a cost of £20 each.  They are a 

good quality material (80% cotton, 20% polyester), sourced from the school’s uniform supplier, with 

ribbed cuffs and hems, and a kangaroo pouch pocket.  To comply with EU regulations there are no cords 

around the hood in the junior sizes, however senior sizes do come with a drawcord.  

 

The hoodies will have the Bourne Abbey crest on the front with “Leavers 24” printed on the back 

enclosing the first names of all of the children in the year group.  Please note that we will not include 

nicknames and will print the first names that the children use in school only.  If we have more than one 

child with the same first name. we will include the first initial of the surname. 

 

The hoodies are available in multiple junior and senior sizes.  Samples will be available for children to 

try on in school and the Year 6 team will support with making a note of your child’s preferred size but 

please remember that the final decision about size rests with parents/carers.  

 

If you would like to purchase a hoodie, please complete the slip below and return it, with payment in 

cash in a named, sealed envelope to your class teacher by Tuesday 26th March at the latest.  Any 

orders received after this date will be placed as a one-off order and incur additional costs. 

 

Many thanks 

 

PTFA Team 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

LEAVERS’ 24 HOODIES 

To PTFA 

 

I would like to order a Year 6 Leavers’ Hoodie for Name:____________________  

  

Class: ____________________ 

 

Size: ___________ 

 

 

I enclose payment of £20 cash. 
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